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Proposal to extend the age range of West Woodburn First School to become a 
primary school with effect from 1 September 2020 
 
Sue Aviston, Head of School Organisation and Resources presented the report to the 
Committee at their meeting on 28 November 2019. 
 
Members noted the consultation responses and the concerns that had been raised 
regarding the viability of the school, particularly given the significant fall in the roll of West 
Woodburn since the Education in the West consultation.  
 
The Committee ​resolved ​that the recommendations to Cabinet, as set out in the report, 
be supported. 
 
 
 
 

COUNCILLOR MARK SWINBURN 
 

VICE-CHAIRMAN 

 


